
    No         :   LTR-1000-209149 
 
    Da          te: 2018/09/24 
 
    Enc          l: No 

To: Mr.E.A Salkov 

      Director General of Rusatomservice  

 

Sub: Overhul the deasel-genarator of safety trains of BNPP in the 2019-PPM 

 

Dear Sir, 

following to the letter No.LTR-1000-205466 dated 2018/08/05 concerning “the overhaul 

of emergency diesel generators of safety trains”; we have not received any response yet. 

Considering the schedules made for performing the overhaul of these equipment in the 

upcoming outage of BNPP-1, you are requested to take necessary measures for expediting 

the response to the above letter and inform BNPP of the results.  

 

Sincerely yours 

H.Ghaffari  

Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director  

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Add: Bushehr, P.O.BOX: 75181/111  , Tel:(+98)-77-31119393 ,  Fax: :(+98)-77-31112710 

Email: sec.bnpp@nppd.co.ir 


